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D-04-18-01  

Date:  April 4, 2018 

Bulletin: All Dealers and Interchangeable Tag Holders 

From:  Business Licensing and Consumer Services 

RE:  Revision for Interchangeable Tag Holders 

 

The MDOT MVA is sending out a revision to the March 23, 2018 bulletin to correct a weblink 

for processing interchangeable tags online.  Interchangeable tags are only able to be processed 

through the “Fast Track” online link and not through the regular online renewal process used for 

personal vehicles.   

 

The correct link is:  

https://securetransactions.mva.maryland.gov/emvastore/MainMenu.aspx?startworkflow=fasttrac

kplugin 

Once renewed online, tag stickers will be sent via postal mail to the tag holder’s address on file. 

 

Tags with outstanding tickets will not be permitted to be processed online.  Outstanding tickets 

must be satisfied, and the renewal must be processed in person at an MDOT MVA branch office.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at (410) 787-2950 or via email at 

mvablcsd@mva.maryland.gov. 
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